
    Language Arts...
The 8th graders have been busy! We completed two days in the technology lab,

working on three writing styles in class. We have tested on what needs to be worked
on in grammar and completed reading activities. Students are currently working on
their first homework assignment and developing honors level skills. They worry too

much about spelling quizzes, but they do a great job!

Mathematics...
Students have been

getting used to learning
math from a group

approach: working with
partners, peers, etc. This
next month we plan to
really focus on our CCC
books and get back to a

more individual approach
to math problems.

Science...
Due to all the activities this
month, the 8th grade only
met once for Science. We

went over English terms for
Evolution, while they

completed their projects
with Ms. Maria.




History...
This month, students

have taken a look at Post
War relations. We

covered the reach of
Stalinism and what
exactly happened

behind the Iron Curtain.
We also touched upon
the Israeli-Arab Conflict

and Decolonization. 
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